
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Government has directed all schools to ensure that the minimum length of the school week is 

32.5 hours. This must start in September 2024.  

To ensure our school week is 32.5 hours long we must extend each school day by 10 minutes. 

You may remember last year we consulted with you about a change of timings for the school day in 

preparation for this change. The outcome of the consultation was that people would prefer to add 

the 10 minutes to the end of the day.  

 

Therefore, from September 2024: 

Breakfast club will remain the same, opening at 7.45am. 

The morning doors will open at 8.30 for a prompt 8.40 start to lessons. 

Our school day will end at 3.10pm.  

 

If you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Jonathan Nixon  

Head of School 

 

 


